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Dear Parents and Friends 

On Thursday and Friday, a team of staff and I connected with 
other Presentation schools. I would like to share with you some 

key reflections: 

¶ Wellbeing is the heart of a school 

¶ What is the gift that Nano has passed on and what does 

this gift mean to us? 

¶ How does Nano still inspire us? 

¶ We are entrusted to take forward in the future the 

Presentation way in new and different ways 

¶ Our personal discipleship needs to be nurtured by our familyéour presentation 

family. We need to invest in the communal life. 

¶ We need to have a heart of action for the last, lost and least 

Nano was someone who had a passion for education and working with the vulnerable 

and marginalised. How do we live out this charism in our school and wider community? 

This week we have had formal parent teacher interviews, it is an 
important week in the school calendar. I sincerely thank you for making 
the time to connect with your childôs teacher. We know that when 
parents and teachers have strong relationships, children get many 
academic and social benefits. As a parent, you know your child better 
than anyone else does. When you have a strong and mutually 
respectful relationship with your childôs school and teachers, we can all 

work together to support your childôs learning and wellbeing. I encourage you to continue 

the strong relationships you have with your childôs teacher throughout the year.  

Thank you to the many parents who have sent me ideas about the Prep playground. 

Please send through your ideas and images via email to me.  

òTo be a mother is a great 
treasure. Mothers,  

in their unconditional 
and sacrificial love for  
their children, are the 

antidote to  
individualism; they are 

the greatest enemies  
against waró  

 
         (Pope Francis)  
 

I wish all of our mothers, grandmothers and special women in our childrenôs lives a very 

Happy Motherôs Day. Our prayers are with those who have lost their mother. 

In God We Trust.    

Katherine McKay 
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SCHOOL WIDE EXPECTATIONS 

Our SJV School-wide Expectations:  

Be Respectful  
Be Responsible  
Be Safe 
Be a Learner 

Value:  Compassion 

Compassion is understanding and caring when someone is hurt or troubled, even if you donôt know them. It is wanting to help, even if 

all you can do is listen and say kind words. You forgive mistakes. You are a friend when someone needs a friend.  

SJV LEARNING POWERS 

Learning Power for this fortnight:   

Curious Clare 

I wonder about things 

  

Ý I ask questions 

Ý I am eager to know and learn 

Ý I give everything a go 

tƻƭƛŎȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘ 
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Prep S Cillian OõNeill     4S Ivy Johr; Finn Crawford-Clayton; Cohan Trimboli; Declan Bradley 

Prep J Alfie Liseo; Fletcher Simpson; Luca Von Bibra 4J Aaron Sheppard: Will Hasker 

Prep V Harper Padget; Max Cruickshank   4V Jorja Bairstow; Anthony Emery 

1S Oscar Mascaro; Sienna Wiggins   5-6S Seth Holley; Audrey Goffey 

1J Ryan Usback; Sadie Hughes   5J Mary-Kate Greene; Sarah McLaughlin 

1V Monique Armstrong; Samuel Miller  6V Sophie Sharp; Jonti Pluck 

2S Lillian Ritchie; Andrew Doyle 

2J Cohen Cluley; Bridgette Pluck 

2V Lola Keene; Tom Qureshi 

3S Cia Morley 

3J    Kate Breadsell; Andrew Pook 

3V    Matthew Davies; Siobhan Gardner 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

http://www.bne.catholic.edu.au/students-parents/Pages/Student-Parent-and-Guardian-Complaints-Management-policy.aspx
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjkPHAg5TVAhUFpZQKHTypDswQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Frosemountps.com%2Four-achievements-4%2Fstudent-of-the-week&psig=AFQjCNEtpLU32rGiOuMm11lXagzPA7oXiQ&ust=1500508


SJV School Mass/Celebration Dates ñTerm 2 

Wed 22 May   9.30am   Parish Mass  

Wed  5 June   9.30am   Parish Mass  

3S, 3J, 3V & families   

Wed 19June   9.30am   Parish Mass  

Year 5 and 6  families  

/ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ /ƻǊƴŜǊ 

bŀǇƭŀƴ hƴƭƛƴŜ нлмф 

In Week 4 and 5 this term, our Year 3 and Year 5 students will be participating in NAPLAN Online testing. Teachers have ensured that students 

are familiar with the types of questions in the tests and will provide appropriate support and guidance.  

You can help your child prepare by reassuring them that NAPLAN is just one part of their school program, and by reminding them on the day to 

simply try their best.  

We wish all of our Year 3 and Year 5 students the very best as they approach these tests with confidence and enthusiasm. 
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Answer to last weekôs problem: $10 

What strategy would you use to solve this weekôs problem? 

A kangaroo chases a rabbit which starts 40m ahead of the kangaroo. For every 4m jump of the kangaroo, the rabbit makes a 2.4m hop. 
How many jumps will the kangaroo have to make to catch up to the rabbit? 
Denise Thomas 

Primary Learning Leader 



HEALTH & PHYSICAL EDUCATION 
aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪΥ LƳŀƎƛƴŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŜǾƛŜǿ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜΩǎ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀǧǊŀŎǝƻƴǎΦ  
!ƭōŜǊǘ 9ƛƴǎǘŜƛƴ 

Bayside Track & Field Carnival  

Nominations are being finalised for the SJV team to compete in the Bayside District Track & Field Carnival, scheduled for Thursday (30 May) and 

Friday (31 May) at Sheldon College. The information pack will be forwarded to families regarding this event shortly. 

Prep & Year 1 Fun Run 

I would like to thank all the students in Year 1 and Prep for their efforts in this weekôs Fun Run. Thank you also for the Year 5/6 Student Leaders 
who supported this event with preparation, officiating, setting up and packing up. Thank you to the SJV staff for your support and the parents who 

assisted on the day as well. The photos of the event ósay it allô!  A great day was had by all. 

SJV Showcase 

This week we showcase Olivia and Kate McElroy who competed in the All Schools 
Cross Country event last weekend. Both girls performed with personal best times. 

Congratulations girls!  

We also showcase Audrey Goffey who competed in the QLD Cup Aerobics 
Competition, representing Premier Gymnastics. Audrey had outstanding results in 
winning Gold for both her Level 4 routines and receiving the Overall Championship 

trophy for the highest score in the junior division. Well done, Audrey. 

We continue to showcase our studentsô sporting achievements in outside school 
sporting activities. Information and photos for all sporting events can be sent to 

(including local sporting events) marian.carlton@bne.catholic.edu.au 

Please be mindful that when sending in photos they must contain only SJV 

students due to privacy and confidentiality legislation. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support of óall things sportô at SJV.   

Marian Carlton, Health & Physical Education Teacher/Sports Coordinator 

mailto:marian.carlton@bne.catholic.edu.au


LIBRARY 

Raging Readers (where our Year 6 students volunteer to read to our Preps) started this week in the library with Prep S. You can see in the 
pictures below how engaged the children are as they listen to a very special bear story. 
 
With another short week, some children have been caught out with overdues and borrowing. Please assist your child to get back into the routine 

of borrowing on time every week.  Book Club closed today and we expect books to be going home by the end of next week.  

Happy Reading! 

Lisa Harris 

Teacher Librarian 

MUSIC AND DRAMA 

This term the students will be busy preparing for our school musicalðThe Pirates of the Curry Beanðwhich will hit the stage on September 5 and 

6. We are looking for helpers who have skills to create props and sets; people handy on the tools; and also artistic designers and painters for 

backdrops and sets. If this is an area that you can help with, please email elisabeth.cox@bne.catholic.edu.au or aellisvesta@bne.catholic.edu.au 

Each class will have a special song to sing, as well as joining forces in the grand finale. Year level coordinators will be in contact in the coming 

weeks with details about costuming, as the school will provide some items and others will need to be purchased by students. Below is the list of 

themes for each cohort: 

 

 ñShip ahoy!ò and ñHoist the main sail!ò SJV. 

Liz Cox   Andrea Ellis-Vester 
Music Teacher  Drama Teacher  
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WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN 

The Woolworths Earn and Learn promotion has now launched and is open between 1 May and 25 June 2019. Please collect as 

many stickers as you can. We have a collection box in store at Mayfair Manly West and also at the Wynnum Plaza.  

Sticker sheets were sent home to all families today. Completed sheets or individual stickers can be placed in one of the collection 

boxes at Mayfair or Wynnum Plaza, or sent in to the school office. 

TUCKSHOP ROSTER 

Friday 10 May Carla Cullen, Julie Jeffries, Kim Gehrke, Monique Platt 

Wednesday 15 May Michelle Sando 

Friday 17 May Megan Prove, Anne Spragge, Sharlene le Dieu, Melissa 

McIlveen 

TUCKSHOPñPAYMENTS 

If tuckshop is provided to your child when the order has not been submitted correctly, it would be appreciated if 

payment could be attended to as soon as possible via Qkr! ómonies owed to tuckshopô. Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

COMMUNITY NEWS 




